Date: 31/08/2023

Ref: L/C/1/31823

To: The Disclosures & Compliance Section
Market Operations Surveillance Department
Abu Dhabi Securities Exchange

P.O Box 54500 - Abu Dhabi - UAE

The Securities and Commodities Authority/
Disclosure Department

Greetings,

Sub: Board of Directors Meeting of The National
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Investor PrJSC (“the Company”)

We wish to inform you that the Company’s Board
of Directors will hold a meeting remotely on
Monday the 4th of September 2023 at 12:30 pm,
to discuss the content of a recently communicated
Letter of Intent from a local UAE incorporated
company for a potential acquisition involving a
significant stake in The Company.

The Company’s Board of Directors will discuss this
potential transaction during the upcoming Board
meeting and (if approved) will coordinate with the
management team on the required legal
formalities and approvals.

We will disclose the results of the meeting as soon
as possible.

Sincerely;
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Rami Hurieh/ Managing Director




